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To 

To 

The Principal/TIC/OIC  

All Affiliated College 

Sub – Extension of last date of application on the online portal for admission to UG courses (2021-22)  

Respected Madam/Sir, 
 

As decided by the competent authority of the State Government in the Higher Education Department, 

the last date of application on the online portal for admission to UG courses (2021-22) has been 

extended upto 27th August, 2021. Necessary action may kindly be taken in this regard. 

 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

TAPAN KUMAR HAZRA 

Inspector of Colleges, SKBU 

 

 

No- IC/ColGen/100(04)/SKBU/2021                                                                 Date: 20.08.2021 

 

Copy forwarded for information to: 

 

1. The Registrar, SKBU 

2. The Controller of Examinations, SKBU 

3. The Secretary, Council of UG Studies, SKBU 

4. The Secretary to the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, SKBU 

 

Tapan Kumar Hazra 

Inspector of Colleges, SKBU 
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